Petition to Full Council meeting of 7th July 2011 regarding DoH £2,600,000 funding

almost 1600 signatures

We who have signed the accompanying petitions regarding this matter, find Harrow Council's actions regarding the use of the allocated funding of £2,100,000 (million pounds) from the DOH for the purpose of alleviating pressures on Adult Social Care to be totally unacceptable and would demand that the funding is used for its intended purpose.

SCAG including Harrow Association of Disabled People, Harrow Mencap, Age UK Harrow, Harrow Carers and Mind in Harrow Petition against Harrow Council decision regarding use of Social Care funding

Harrow Council has been awarded an additional sum of £2,100,000 from the Department of Health, in recognition of the fact that Social Care funding is not enough for today's needs. However, Harrow council have decided to take that money out of the Social Care pot and put it into a fund which is earmarked for other needs, including payment of council staff redundancies.

If you feel as we do, that this is unacceptable, please sign this petition.





